
NOTICE OF 2026 INTEGRATED WATER QUALITY  
MONITORING AND ASSESSMENT REPORT CALL FOR DATA 

ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) is requesting water quality data to prepare 
Alaska’s 2026 Integrated Water Quality Monitoring and Assessment Report (Integrated Report). DEC 
identifies whether its waters meet or exceed applicable water quality standards and reports this 
information to EPA and the public in the Integrated Report every two years. 

Requirements for data submission, listing methodologies and other information can be found 
at: https://dec.alaska.gov/water/water-quality/integrated-report/.  

DEADLINE for all data submission is 11:59 p.m. February 28, 2025 

Disability Reasonable Accommodation Notice 
The State of Alaska, Department of Environmental Conservation complies with Title II of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990. If you are a person with a disability who may need 
special accommodation in order to participate in this public process, please contact ADA Coordinator 
Mike Kruzinski at 907-334-0884, Mike.Kruzinski@alaska.gov or TDD Relay Service 1-800-770- 
8973/TTY or dial 711 prior to the expiration date of this public notice to ensure that any necessary 
accommodations can be provided. 

BRIEF DESCRIPTION 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC), Division of Water, is requesting water 
quality data to prepare Alaska’s 2026 Integrated Water Quality Monitoring and Assessment 
Report (Integrated Report). Deadline for data submission is February 28, 2025 

https://dec.alaska.gov/water/water-quality/integrated-report/

